March 28, 2014
Jackie S. McDowell

McDowell Engineering Inc.

7820 Beverly Hills Ave., NE

Albuquerque, NM 87122
Re:
Lot 32, Unit 2, Black Farm Estates
9204 Black Farm Lane NW

Request For Permanent C.O.


Engineer’s Stamp Date: 06-25-13  (C13/D027A)
Certification Signature Date: 03-20-14
Dear Ms. McDowell,
Based on the Certification received 3/20/2014, the site is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in PDF format, of this certification for our records. This PDF file can be e-mailed to me at:  sbiazar@cabq.gov. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3422.  
Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

E-mail

